

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

7th March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 5 & Year 6 Science Week Wednesday 8th March 2017

To launch Science Week and our coverage of 'Not all scientists wear white coats' Years 5 and 6 will be completing an investigation to answer the question 'At what temperature does chocolate change from a solid to a liquid?' This will be presented by one of our parents, Dr Hague. Children will be covering different elements of planning an investigation, as well as recording their findings. The children will be given the option to melt chocolate in their mouths, as well as sampling doughnuts. All food allergies will be catered for, and of course no nuts will be present in school.

If you would like your child to be withdrawn from this lesson, please let Miss Tweed or the school office know by 8:50am on Wednesday 8^{th} March 2017.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





